SEPTMEBER MEETING BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS TOWN OF STAFFORD

All owners of motor vehicles registered in the Town of Stafford are hereby warned that the Board of Assessment Appeals of the Town of Stafford will meet in an open session at Warren Memorial Town Hall, Assessor's Office, 1 Main St. Stafford Springs CT. on Tuesday September 17, 2013 at 5:30PM for the sole purpose of hearing appeals related to the assessment of motor vehicles on the Grand List of October 1, 2012.

Erin Kirchhoffer, Chairperson